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                       May 22 - 24, 2024

CALL FOR REGISTRATION

The IUCAA Centre for Astronomy Research and Development (ICARD), Department
of  Physics,  University  of  Kashmir   is   organizing  a  3-day  workshop  on  High
Performance  Computing  from  May  22-24,  2024.  This  workshop  is  intended  to
introduce science students (preferably 4th semester M Sc students) and faculty to
high performance computing and provide some working knowledge of using HPC
for specific tasks. Special focus and hands on exercises are more likely to include
astronomy applications. 
Interested students/faculty are required to register for the workshop and submit
their google form latest by May 12, 2024 on the following link:
VISIT https://phy.uok.edu.in/Main/ go to  HPC WORKSHOP and in the drop down
menu click REGISTRATION
Important dates:
Workshop Dates: May 22 - 24, 2024
Registration deadline: May 5, 2024
Selection information: May 7, 2024
Note: 1. There is no registration fee. Lunch and Tea shall be served on all days. Accommodation and
transport cannot be provided. Please don’t send any such requests.
2. For any really necessary queries, write to hpcworkshop2024@gmail.com
3. Registration does not guarantee selection. A screening committee shall prepare a selection list.
4. For further details, check the tab “HPC Workshop” at the official website of the department of
Physics, University of Kashmir.

      Prof. Manzoor A. Malik
        (Coordinator, ICARD)
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